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Grand Knight's Report 

 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 

The Lord has Risen, Alleluia. We have just completed the Easter weekend with a fabulous 
Easter Vigil and weekend celebrations of the Resurrection. I hope all of you were able find 
peace and happiness during this Easter season. 
 
The month of May is upon us and a busy month it will be. We will start things off with our 

regular monthly meeting on May 1st. We will be reading the slate of officers for the upcoming fraternal year. 
If one of the nominating committee members has approached you about running for one of the offices, 
please respond positively.  
 
The first weekend of May is the St. Theresa’s World Famous Bazaar on May 6th and 7th. A lot of help is 
needed for set-up during the week before the bazaar. If you can take some time to help please do so. 
Brother Dennis Marek is chairing the Knights of Columbus French Fry both. He will need many brother 
knights to volunteer to help out throughout the weekend. Please don’t forget that Monday May 8th is 
teardown day. Last year the help was very sparse. Please contribute your time to help on Monday the 8th. 
The following Friday on May 12th is the Annual KC Golf Tournament. The tournament is at the Quail Valley 
Golf Course. We will be a shot gun start at 8:30 AM followed by a meal when we are finished. Please see the 
circular in this news letter and consider entering a team. IF you are not a golfer, please consider sponsoring a 
hole for $100. The proceeds from the golf tournament go to help fund the three scholarships we give out 
each year. 
 
The weekend of May 20th and 21st is Barbeque Sunday. We will need a lot of help on Saturday night to 
prepare the chickens and sausage, get the fire started and the put the chickens and sausage on the grill. 
Brother Peter Vogt will need help throughout the night to watch over and tend to the chickens and sausage. 
Sunday morning at 6:30 AM help will be needed to bag the chicken and sausage and then help is needed to 
sell the Barbeque after all morning masses until we have sold out.  
 
 

continued on page 2... 
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Grand Knight's Report continued... 
 
Wednesday, May 24th will be our calendar planning meeting for the next fraternal year. Please plan on 
attending and giving your input on the upcoming year. We will follow that up on the next Wednesday night, 
May 31st, with the Budget Meeting. Please come, participate, and be heard. 
 
Finally, May is always dedicated to honoring our Blessed Mother Mary. What better way is there to honor 
her than to recite the rosary daily.  You were given a rosary when you joined the Knights. Please take the 
time during May to recite the rosary as often as possible. 
 
Many blessings to all of you as we near the end of the fraternal year. 

 
God Bless! 
Lloyd Waguespack 
Grand Knight 
 
 
 

Financial Secretary’s Report 

 

Brothers, 
 
On Monday April 10, there was a Spanish First (Admission Degree) Degree at Council 4204. 
Four new brothers joined the council: Victor Peralta, Magdaleno Garcia, Perfecto Rosales, 
Wilfredo Vallecios. At an English First (Admission) Degree on April 17 Jeff Roman joined 
our council. Say hi to them when you see them. 
 
Honorees selected for the month of March: Knight of the Month – Sam Gonzalez; Rookie 

of the Month – Manuel Barcelo; Family of the Month- Dennis Marek; Lady of the Month – Jan Marek; Squire 
of the Month – Bobby Covarrubias; Youth of the Month – Jacob Banze. Congratulations all! 
 
Council elections will be held at the June 5 meeting. It would be great to have a standing room only crowd at 
the elections on June 5. At the meeting on Monday evening May 1, Past Grand Knight (PGK) Dennis Marek 
will represent the Nominating Committee with a proposed slate of officers for the 2017-2018 fraternal year. 
Any 3rd Degree member can be an officer in the Council. Even though the slate will be introduced for 
election, any other member can have his name introduced for election. This can be done by either 
contacting PGK Dennis Marek 281-382-6148 or having your name introduced from the floor during the 
election process. 
 
The planning and budget meetings are in May – the planning meeting on Wednesday May 24 and the budget 
meeting on Wednesday May 31. This is the time we plan our Council activities for the July 2017 - June 2018 
fraternal year. If there is a particular activity you want –come to the meetings. Every activity MUST have a 
chairperson. This is the time to make your voice heard and help shape next Fraternal Year activities. 
 
Brothers – if you have not paid your 2017 dues – please do it now. 

 
God Bless, 
Pete Muceus, FS 
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4204 Birthday Report 
 

Roland R Rodriguez 05-01 Ruben C Hernandez 05-10 Robert J. Eder, III 05-26 
Rev  Ligory J. Philips 05-01 David W Scates 05-10 John W Burchfield 05-26 
Mrs Jane (Cathey) Ellis 05-02 Charles D. Craig 05-10 Dr John R. Pozzi 05-26 
Robert H. Kelly, Jr. 05-03 Mauro A. Loya 05-10 Jay N Patterson 05-27 
Mrs Margaret McDowell 05-03 Nicholas Kutra 05-13 Mrs Janie Leos 05-27 
Martin P Stieb 05-04 Rev Martin Njikang 05-14 Domingo R. Salcido 05-27 
George D. Kreimeyer II 05-04 Tommy Philips 05-14 Herbert W Meyer 05-28 
Mrs Monica Kilgore 05-05 David D. Brittain 05-14 Russell B Orsak 05-28 
John D. Rogers 05-05 Mrs Mary Donart     05-17 Adam J. Hudec 05-28 
Clayton Hughes 05-05 Ray A Anhaiser Jr 05-18 Thomas C. Lollar 05-28 
Brian J Davidson 05-06 Ralph A Stolarski 05-20 Randy L Frnka 05-29 
Gregory W. Montgomery 05-06 Charles Scherpereel 05-21 Israel J. Pina 05-29 
Jeff K. Phan 05-06 Larry D Helmcamp 05-21 Mrs Mary Jean McArthur 05-29 
Steve S Kalmus 05-07 Jesus Cagigal 05-22 Tim Cerny 05-29 
Jacob Hickman 05-07 John R Cantu 05-24 Eric D. Macha 05-30 
Patrick S. Yoder 05-07 Michael J. Gormley 05-25 Joseph Spera 05-30 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bazaar French Fry Booth 
 
We still need help with staffing the French Fry booth both days of the bazaar. Help is especially needed on 
Sunday from 11am to 7pm. I will again pass out a volunteer sign-up list during the May meeting. You may 
also email me at d.marek2012@gmail.com or call me at 281-382-6148 to volunteer for whatever shift(s) 
you can help. 
 
 
Dennis Marek 
Chair 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Theresa Blood Drive 
The blood drive turned out great, with the equipment we had. We were hoping for 3 automation machines, 
and were provided with 2. 41 of 55 slots had signed up, 38 donors presented, with 6 deferrals who were not 
physically ready to donate. (Typically low iron) We collected 47 units, 23 regular and 12 double red. Sunday, 
July 30 is our next blood drive. In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding donating, feel free to 
call Paul Cinquemani. 
For God’s Glory, 
 
Paul V. Cinquemani 
832-594-6753 - Cell 

  

tel:%28832%29%20594-6753
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Good of the Order 
 

“God, we offer up our prayers for the listed Knights, 
family, and friends in need of healing and care. Thank 
you Lord for your love, guidance and forgiveness in our 
daily lives. Please give the family and friends of these 
loved ones courage, compassion, and love as they heal 
and care for those in need. Amen!” 
 

 
Brother Knights, please remember the following in your prayers:  
(Requests from meetings and email are listed for 90 days.) 

 
Perpetual Requests for Good Health & Well Being: 
Archbishop Emeritus Joseph Fiorenza Canonization of Fr. Michael J. McGivney 
Conversion of fallen away Catholics Unborn for eternal life Special Needs 
Members & family of Armed Forces Knights and their families. Vocations 
Priests, Deacons, and all brothers St. Theresa Bulletin prayer List Fr. Roy Oggero 
St. Theresa Ministries and Priests Pregnant Women for life VETS at VA 
Widows of Deceased Brothers Emeritus Pope Benedict XVI Pope Francis 
Ex-Prisoners @ Isaiah house Fr. Miguel Obregon - Cancer Bill Louviere 
Soldiers returning from war Doris Gijon - Health  

 
 
Deceased Requests: 
February: Mamie Shumpert 
March: Curtis Durio, Myriam Chavez; Father of Ramel Ascencio 
April: Bolivia Schobogl; Jim Hopkins; Tony Jones 

 

 
Other Requests as Listed: 
February: Harry Richards - Parkinsons; Theresa Litteral - Knee replacement; Eric Garcia - Cancer; 

John Gonzalez - Kidneys; Jane Foggerty - Growth on Brain; Gary Sedula - Lung Issues; Dr. 
McBride - Cancer; Norma Durio - Fall; Juanita Aguilar - Fall 

March: Jim Hopkins - Hospice; Steve Coluccio - Advanced Prostate Cancer; Damian Janacek - 
Cancer; Barbara Snyder - Hospice; Sister Dorothy Anhaiser - Cracked Vertebrae; Briden 
Dodson - Cancer; Arturo Aguilar - Cancer; Gerry Blanchett - Cancer; Resino Novarro - Surgery; 
Heath Norric - Car wreck; Joyce Franklin - Hospice; Judy Lancaster - Health; Vacek - Broken 
Back; Ernest Redding - Declining health; Don Pennington - Pancreatitis  

April: Eric Garcia - Cancer; Giang Zong Pham - Spine Surgery; Joyce Franklin - Hospice; Judy 
Lancaster - Hospital; Helen Rega - eye sight/age; Robert Yur - Shoulder operation; Dawn 
Eubanks & Family; Rita Beckey - age; Loretta Witysoche - cancer; Iris Fogarty - Breathing 
issues; Edith Hartensteiner - Cancer; Doug Wlesmonsoy - Cancer; Betsy Boudreaux - Cancer; 
Art Aguilar - Cancer; Paulina Gaergmo - Intestinal Blockage; Patricia U - Cancer 

 
Special Intention: 

Prayer requests aged greater than 90 days still in need of prayer. 
All others in need of prayer and God's healing grace and embrace. 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting to make a request, please email dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com with 
the subject line "KC4204 Good of The Order Request"  

mailto:dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com?subject=KC4204%20Good%20of%20The%20Order%20Request
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Council Officers and Directors for 2016-2017 
 

Chaplain Fr. Eurel Manzano 281-494-1156 Program Dennis Marek 281-382-6148 
Associate Chaplain Rev. Jose Tharayil 281-494-1156 Membership Stephen Frontera 281-410-1632 
Grand Knight Lloyd Waguespack 713-899-2645 Retention Sam Gonzalez 281-980-8762 
Deputy Grand Knight Sam Gonzalez 832-283-2797 Church Joe Welsh 281-491-4027 
Chancellor Stephen Frontera 281-410-1632 Vocation John Sudela 281-491-4055 
Recorder Robert Patterson  832-875-8574 Community Dave Kiger 281-242-4144 
Financial Secretary Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 Public Relations John Labus 713-818-7925 
Treasurer Ian Cyril 832-457-3803 Pro Life David Wleklinski 281-494-4770 
Warden George Morales  281-565-5469 Council John Gambino 281-242-0847 
Advocate Danny Villasana 832-489-1827 Youth John Clennan 281-491-8090 
Inside Guard Raymond French 281-565-1961 Family Vacant  
Outside Guard Sal Salinas 281-491-3257 Newsletter Editor David Paul Morris 281-799-3821 
One Year Trustee Ed Sebesta 281-242-4563 Teen Dance Ian Cyril 832-457-3800 
Two Year Trustee John Hermann 281-313-3819 Football Sweepstakes Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 
Three Year Trustee Samuel Demora 281-787-9019 Bereavement Joe Welsh 281-491-4027 
Lecturer John Sudela 281-491-4055 Coin Collection Ken Stilling 832-271-9030 
Insurance Agent Brian Hyek 281-796-2040 Golf Lloyd Waguespack 281-495-4422 
Columbian Squires Jaime Ibarra 281-491-0924 VA Hospital Visits Fred Stratton 281-491-4676  Blood Drive Paul Cinquemani 832-594-6753 Free Throw Contest Stephen Frontera 201-410-1632 
BBQ Coordinator Dominic Kutra 281-565-0787 Clothing Sales Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 
             

Columbus Club Officers and Directors 
 

President: Glenn Redding  Directors: Sal Salinas Nicolas Kutra Leon Anheiser 
Vice President: Ralph Stolarski   Joe Spera Gene Travis Anthony Valchar 
Secretary John Hermann   Mark Broton Marvin Kasper GK Lloyd Waguespack 
Treasurer: Ed Borski     

 

 Leasing Manager: Sal Salinas 281-491-3257 
 Maintenance Manager: Fred Trilicek 281-491-9040 

All members of 4204 are voting members of our Columbus Club. Come to the meetings and help manage our facilities. 
 

Knights of Columbus Web Sites 
 

Supreme: Texas State Council: Houston Chapter: 
www.kofc.org www.tkofc.org www.ghkofc.org 

St. Basil 4204: Texas Knight Digital Edition: St. Basil Hall Rental: 
www.kc4204.org texasknight-news.net www.kc4204.org/hall-rental 

Mass Times: 4204 Newsletter: St. Theresa Church: 
masstimes.org kc4204.org/newsletter sugarlandcatholic.com 

 
 

    

News Catholics Need to Know Knights Clothing (Supreme) Columbia Online Edition Venerable Michael McGivney 
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